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Class News Monday 17th January 2022 

Year 4 

Maths – This week we will start perimeter and area.  We will be focussing on language:  

polygons, rectilinear, regular, irregular, perimeter, area, squared, composite shape.  The 

children are using the sentence: This is a regular polygon, because all the sides are the 

same length and all the interior angles are equal.   

English – This week we will continue our work on explanation texts.  Class spellings will be 

tested on Friday.  The children have a copy of the spelling words in their homework folders: 

measure 

treasure  

pleasure 

enclosure  

creature 

furniture 

picture 

nature 

adventure  

library  

material  

medicine 

Foundation – The children will have their basketball lesson each Monday afternoon.  In 

computing we will continue our work on spreadsheets, learning how to use formula wizard 

and input numbers into cells.  In History we will use toy swords and shields to better 

understand how Anglo Saxon armies were formed and how they fought.   

The children will take part in a first aid course on Tuesday this week.  

Homework 

Maths homework should be handed in with reading logs and reading books on Wednesday. 

Finally 
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Thank you to the parents that came to help with Year 4 swimming.  If you are helping this 

week, we leave school at 9am, ready to start the lesson at 9.30am.  Just a reminder that the 

Leisure Centre has asked that only parent helpers stay in the seating area by the pool, 

because of Covid. 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Helen Dewar 


